Jane Wiebe

I do not want oil spill prevention and response statues to become more lenient. It's more important
to me to preserve our relatively pristine environment than to generate more oil revenue for our
state. The oil industry must take this responsibility as part of what it takes to do business. Please
do not roll back the regulations,



